
 

 

 
 
Our Ref: LDP/13/2022 
Fax: 9267 9444 
 
 
27 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
Taylor Burrell Barnett Town Planning and Design 
Level 7 160 St Georges Tce 
PERTH  WA  6000 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN – LOT 625 NO.194 MARSHALL ROAD BENNETT 
SPRINGS WA 6063 -  
 
 
Further to your recent request for Council’s endorsement of the revised Local 
Development Plan relating to Lot 625 No.194 Marshall Road BENNETT SPRINGS WA 
6063, I advise that the revised Local Development Plan has now been approved 
under delegated authority of the Council of the City of Swan.   
 
A copy of the approved plan is enclosed for your information. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
Rohan Sim on 08 9267 9247. 
 
 

 
Philip Russell 
Manager 
STATUTORY PLANNING  
 
 
 
 
 






